
NTPE Officer Report 

December 2022 

 

NTPE virtual meetings were held on 11/15, 11/16, and 11/17.  A total of 27  

members were in attendance between all 3 meetings.  The 11/15 and 11/16 

meetings were recorded as Rebecca Titus was present at these meetings.  

Approximately 15 people requested the recordings and should have received the 

recording in their personal email.  The agenda for the meetings included 

negotiations, misappropriation of funds with REA, future terms of REA 

positions/officers, documentation, and salary concerns. 

Smaller virtual meetings will not be scheduled in December, however meetings 

will be held in January to discuss specifics with individual groups.  Please 

encourage all NTPE members to attend. 

Again, please note that though NTPE members are on the same contract as the 

teachers, there are numerous differences in our job responsibilities.  The REA 

created the NTPE Executive Officer position to help communicate the needs and 

concerns of NTPE members.  Many of you have already done so, but please 

contact me when an issue arises. 

I will be off on personal days the week of December 19th.  In case of an emergency 

you can still contact me on my personal cell number.  Otherwise, please contact 

your building rep or executive officer responsible for your level. 

I hope that you all have a beautiful, amazing, and happy holiday!  Enjoy your 

families and friends!   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jennifer L Oakes 

Personal Cell #: 610-781-1766  

Personal email: oakeshaas@msn.com or oakeshaas@icloud.com  

Work # 484-258-7225 ext 35925/ Email oakesj@readingsd.org 
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